January 7, 1971

Mr. Alex Manoogian
32 winthrop Place
Grosse Pointe Farms, Mich., 48236

Dear Mr. Manoogian:

Just now I received a Diocesan check in
the amount of $3,612.50 together with a
letter from his Grace Abp. Manoogian
stating that this is a gfft from you.

As the last balance of your Catholicos
Dinner pledge is exactly the same amount,
we credited the said check towards that
balance and are pleased to inform you that
your generous pledge of $145,000 pledge is
now completed.

I personally wish to take this opportunity
to thank you forall your generous contri-
butions towards our Cathedral and wish you
and yours a Very Happy, Prosperous and most
of all Healthy year of 1971.

With warmest regards, I am,

Sincerely,

Haik Kavookijian
HK:bp

Encl. Rcpt. #5466
$3,612.50



